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I. WSCUC Quarterly Steering Committee Meeting

A quarterly Steering Committee meeting for the 2021 Reaffirmation of Accreditation was held on Friday, 
December 6, 2019, from 9:00 am to 10:30 am at the FCE (PL-4005) to discuss the recommended action 
items and the meaning of a CSUSB degree survey results from the November 8, 2019 WSCUC Leadership 
and 2021 reaffirmation of accreditation meeting, WSCUC next steps, and the writing of the Institutional 
Report.  

II. Upcoming Meetings

There will be a WSCUC Steering Committee Meeting on Friday, March 6, 2020. 

December 2019 WSCUC Report


	WSCUC Monthly Update



